
The Parenting Center 

Holiday Toy Drive 
Please donate toys for needy children within the South Orange 

& Maplewood School District.  

Please drop off an unwrapped toy for children ages: infants – 

16yrs 

At: 

your child’s school 

 or:  

The Parenting Center 

525 Academy Street, Maplewood 

From November 27th – December 11th 

 

Share your holiday cheer and  

help put a smile on the face of a child this holiday season. 
 


